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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:‎

Acting Secretary John J. Sullivan met with UN Special Envoy of the Secretary-
General for Yemen Martin Griffiths in Washington, D.C. During the meeting,
Acting Secretary Sullivan thanked Special Envoy Griffiths for his work on the
challenging conflict in Yemen and underscored U.S. support for efforts to
restart talks among parties, including the framework for negotiations
currently being developed.

The Acting Secretary and the Special Envoy discussed the dire humanitarian
situation and delivery of aid to millions of civilians and refugees living in
Yemen. The two agreed that the way forward to achieve peace, prosperity, and
security in Yemen is through a comprehensive political agreement that will
require compromise from all sides.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-acting-secretary-sullivans-meeting-with-un-special-envoy-of-the-secretary-general-for-yemen-martin-griffiths/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-acting-secretary-sullivans-meeting-with-un-special-envoy-of-the-secretary-general-for-yemen-martin-griffiths/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-acting-secretary-sullivans-meeting-with-un-special-envoy-of-the-secretary-general-for-yemen-martin-griffiths/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-acting-secretary-sullivans-meeting-with-un-special-envoy-of-the-secretary-general-for-yemen-martin-griffiths/

